From:

Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 5:23 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] App No. DA2023/0130

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear sir/madam,
In regards the councile proposal to build a rubbish station near Lidcombe residential area.
| am strongly objecting this project due to bellow important reasons:

e traffic issues will heavy the government to resolve and inconvenience for people to/from work even issues for rubbish workers traffic

¢ Resident healthy issues when the rubbish become poisonous to all humans and government health care will become heavily involved /complaints/compensations
etc

¢ Noise and invisible poison levels of air pollution are arriving due to the rubbish stations stand in this areas.
Suggestion if the rubbish station can be installed in a area far away from residential/business areas will save government lots of issues and keep our environmental
healthy.... Wish a correct decision is made by serious consideration from its advantage and disadvantage point for a better/perfect world!

Keen regards
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